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First look at Cloverton’s newest park!
Last year, you voted for a creek-themed design for the neighbourhood  
park located on Camden Drive and Roscoe Avenue in Pinegrove’s village. 
Inspired by the Merri Creek and surrounding nature, the park will include 
water play areas, a rope bridge, a maze and some quiet relaxation zones.  
The conceptual design has been approved by council, with the next step 
being the park’s detailed design to be submitted for approval. It is 
anticipated that the park will be open before Autumn 2021. 

We measure what matters most
A big thank you to everyone who took part in our recent Liveabillity survey. 
Your feedback helps us improve the community for you and your neighbours. 
The top things you love the most are:

• The local parks and peaceful community

• The people and great community feel

• Regular updates and community events

Visit Cloverton’s website to watch a 2-minute video on how the feedback 
we received is going to shape the future of Cloverton.

All images are artist’s impression only, subject to change.
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Development Update 
Dwyer Street and Donnybrook 
intersection 
Construction of the Dwyer Street and Donnybrook 
Road intersection is now complete! The new 
signalised intersection will allow for a safer and 
smoother journey in and out of the community,   

Pinegrove’s acoustic wall
Stage 1 of the acoustic wall is well underway  
with concrete panels erected. The wall will help 
lower noise levels from the highway so Pinegrove 
village remains peaceful. It is anticipated that 
the wall will be completed this Spring.  

Sportsgrounds 
Earthworks are underway and tracking well.  
The landscaping component has commenced, 
and opening is set for early 2021. Take a look at 
the latest drone footage to see how the ovals  
are taking shape. 

New display village update
Construction of Cloverton’s second display 
village is well underway, with multiple builders 
currently open and another 6 builders will open 
their new homes by end of August. 

The landscaping of the streetscapes is currently 
out to tender, with works expected to commence 
in spring. The exciting new street will officially 
open later this year. 

Celebrating Mother’s Day 
at home
Tash was the lucky winner of Cloverton’s Mother’s 
Day competition, who shared with the community 
how she was celebrating at home with her son 
over breakfast. Thanks to everyone who entered 
the competition – Tash’s prize was a year’s worth 
of free coffee from Dwyer Street Cafe! 

The cafe is still open for takeaway, Monday - 
Saturday during stage 3 restrictions.

CARE Grant winners  
announced
Thank you to all the wonderful organisations 
who took the time to apply for a Stockland 
CARE Grant in 2020.

Cloverton had 5 successful community 
groups, each receiving a $1000 Stockland 
CARE Grant for their community program. 
Winners include the Beveridge Riding Club, 
Craigieburn Eagles Basketball Association 
and Whittlesea Scout and Guide Hall 
Committee. 

The Craigieburn Eagles said they are 
extremely grateful for the grant and look 
forward to having clinics up and running once 
COVID-19 restrictions ease. Clinics will be 
held in the Infant Welfare car park and will 
cover fundamental basketball skills. 

For more information please contact 
comeandplay@craigieburneagles.com.au 

Across the country, 
Stockland awarded 
organisations a total 
of $276,000 in 
support of local 
community building.

Keeping active at home
To support all residents and members of Live Life Get Active 
during the restrictions, LLGA have their online offering 
available to anyone to access when they like. There is a library 
of pre-recorded sessions of yoga and active training classes 
as well as live zooms for a more interactive experience. 

All you need to do is register for the classes on: 
livelifegetactive.com

Like us on Facebook
Get the latest updates on what’s happening in Cloverton 
at facebook.com/cloverton


